FRANKLIN CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Meeting Minutes

January 12, 2010
Present Glenn Morrill, Pete LePage, Bob Morin, Ann Kegley, Roy Gilbreth

Next meeting February 9, 2010 7:00 pm, GAR Hall

Meeting Called to order 7:02PM

I Old Business

Letter from DES acknowledging receipt of application from Todd Workman, Tax
map/lot 151/403, Lakeshore Dr.on Shoreline Application 2009-02710.

Letter from DES with Shore land Complaint for John Barilaro, 87 Riverview Dr Tax
map/lot 115-092.

Notice from Des that NH DOT to add turning lane on Rte 3 South at Industrial Dr.
Public hearing to be announced in spring.

DES Standard Dredge and Fill Application to repair culvert on Rte 3 south of Fife
Farm.

II New Business

The annual dues for the NH association of Conservation Commissions are due.
Motion to pay these dues for 2010 was made by Roy Gilbreth and seconded by Anne
Kegley.

The Commission discussed the merits of The City of Franklin joining the National Wild
and Scenic Rivers Program. At the present time Franklin is the only City along the
Merrimack River that is not a member.

Roy Gilbreth will write a letter to the Mayor asking to have a meeting with interested
parties about the possibility of joining the program.

A motion to adjourn was made by Bob Morin and seconded by Pete LePage. The
meeting was adjourned at 8:18 PM



